
         

 

  

   

 

 

414 Fourth Avenue West, Hendersonville, NC 28739-4261 
Bo Caldwell, Superintendent 

NOTICE OF SCHOOL 
BOARD TRAINING 

December 7, 2018

The Henderson County Board of Public Education will meet for   
Board Member Training on Friday,  December 7, 2018, from 2:00 - 5:00 
p.m. in Room 1A of the Administrative  Offices located at 414

Fourth Avenue West in Hendersonville, North Carolina.

The primary purpose of this meeting is for legal training to be 
conducted by the school board attorney.

Bo Caldwell, Ed. S., Superintendent 

“It is the policy of the Henderson County Public School System not to discriminate on the basis of race, ethnic origin, sex or disability in its educational programs, activities, or employment policies.” 




